
 
SMAA CASH COUNTERS 

 
St. Michaels has been blessed with the extremely good fortune of having a steady and reliable 
rotation of cash counting team members for the past two years.  Our teams have been providing 
accurate and timely deposit preparation of Sunday collections and checks received in our 
weekly mail. For 2025, we have revised our count sheet forms and procedures to meet the 
needs of our business office. 

 


